
 

 

Date: April 06, 2024 

To, 

The General Manager, 
Corporate Relations Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001, 
  
Script Code-532042 
 

The Company Secretary, 
The Calcutta Stock Exchange 
Association Ltd., 
7, Lyons Range, 
Kolkata – 700 001 
  
Script Code-016057 
 

 
Subject: Non Applicability of Reg. 57(5) of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Most Respectfully, 

Please take note that provisions of Reg. 57(5) of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 is 
not applicable to our Company. 

Kindly acknowledge the receipt of the above information for your information and 

records. 

Thanking you, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
For Frontline Corporation Limited  
  
 
 
Suresh Kumar Verma 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
FCS 3725 
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